Walker, Mike

From: Kevin Flaherty <kevin.flaherty94@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2020 7:.04 PM

To: Rules Coordinator

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter pertaining to Commerce hearing -Small Business Development Fund
Attachments: Scan_0013.pdf

To Whom It May Concern,
Please find attached a signed letter requesting a Commerce hearing regarding the Small Business Development Fund.
Thank you for your consideration.

Best,
Kevin Flaherty




February 6, 2020

Michael Walker

Commerce Corporation

315 Iron Horse Way, Suite 101
Providence, Rl 02908

Re: Request for Oral Hearing on Proposed Amendment to Rule 870-RICR-30-00-8

Dear Mr. Walker,

As a citizen of Rhode Island interested in the implementation of the Rhode Island Small
Business Development Fund (RIGL §42-64.33-1, et seq.), |, the undersigned person, do hereby
respectfully and individually request a public oral hearing be scheduled regarding the proposed
amendment to rule 870-RICR-30-00-8, consistent with the public participation provisions of the
Rhode Island Administrative Procedures Act (RIGL §42-35-2.8). Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Kevin @éherty Q/ ‘

CC:
Jesse Saglio, President, Rhode Island Commerce Corporation
Erik Godwin, Director, Department of Administration Office of Regulatory Reform




